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Wage and Hour Co-Chair Discusses Top Employment
Considerations for Remote Workforces
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In an interview with NJCPA Magazine, Kathleen McLeod Caminiti shares her insights on what

professional offices must do as they maintain or return from remote schedules. Kathleen explains

that employee retention and engagement—especially of women—must be a top focus before any

attempt to return to normalcy. “Remote work has created even more challenges for working women,

so employers must step up to help curb the long-term damage that has been done over the past

year. Additionally, it has been widely reported that the pandemic has driven many women from the

American workforce and has created challenges for employers in retaining this critical part of our

workforce.”

To read this article, “Lessons Learned,” visit NJCPA.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 

Related People

Kathleen McLeod Caminiti

Partner and Co-Chair, Wage and Hour Practice Group

908.516.1062

Email

Service Focus

https://www.njcpa.org/stayinformed/news/njcpamag/issues/summer-2021
mailto:mwarin@fisherphillips.com;%20jgatskieinstein@fisherphillips.com;
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/kathleen-mcleod-caminiti.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/kathleen-mcleod-caminiti.html
tel:908.516.1062
mailto:kcaminiti@fisherphillips.com
https://www.fisherphillips.com/


Copyright © 2024 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Service Focus

Wage and Hour

Related Offices

New Jersey

https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/services/practices/wage-and-hour/index.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/offices/new-jersey.html

